EAST GRINSTEAD, UNITED KINGDOM
YOUTH FOR PEACE DOCUMENTARY AT GRAND WEEKEND OF CELEBRATION HIGHLIGHTS MONUMENTAL YEAR OF IAS ACCOMPLISHMENT
OCTOBER 7, 2016


IN OPENING CEREMONIES THAT SAW A BAGPIPE SALUTE TO THE BACKDROP OF A SETTING SUN, MEMBERS AND GUESTS  FROM 65 NATIONS DESCENDED UPON THE HISTORIC SAINT HILL, FOR AN ELECTRIFYING WEEKEND THAT MARKS THE ANNIVERSARY OF A LEGACY—ONE BORN 32 YEARS AGO ON THE GROUNDS OF SAINT HILL.

The celebratory event spanned three days and nights packed full of recognition, reunion and fellowship all in honor of the IAS legacy, forged in the desire to take a stand for social justice, human rights and a world without war or crime, and tempered in a commitment to guarantee that mankind can attain the total freedom he is striving for. Those attending comprised members of the IAS hailing from across six continents, united in a belief that the empowerment of communities, cities, and entire populations is possible.
As autumnal winds swept the rolling downs, well-dressed attendees from across the globe entered the Manor drive to greet family, friends and new acquaintances. By 7:00 p.m. on Friday, the crowd of thousands were gathered in the Grand Marquee for the weekend’s centerpiece event.
It is mentioned that A Youth for Human Rights ambassador and a professional video team arrived in Morocco on july 2016 to shoot Zakaria El hamel activities so as to inspire others around the world to work for peace and harmony.Zakaria Said that "I am very proud to have been selected and I am looking forward to having Morocco featured internationally as an example of good work"
Zakaria El hamel  is chairman and founder of Youth for Peace and Dialogue between Cultures, a non-profit organization which mission is to build a world where young people from different religions and backgrounds can come together to create understanding and respect by serving their communities.He is representative of Youth for Human Rights International,Zakaria Said:” I will be the first to Bring this program to  The Arab World.”
On the third and final night, the Saint Hill Charity Concert capped the weekend’s festivities. Some 1,500 local residents attended the annual event, which continues a tradition begun by L. Ron Hubbard himself in support of community organizations in East Grinstead. Four local charities were honored throughout the evening of music and dance and awarded vital funding to assist in their community work over the year ahead.


